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April 17, 2014    

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Authorization to Study the Distillery District as a potential Heritage Conservation 
District   

Recommendation:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommends to the Toronto and East York Community 
Council that:  

1. City Council authorize that a study be undertaken of the Distillery District as a 
potential heritage conservation district under Section 40.(1) of the Ontario 
Heritage Act, as indicated by the boundary with additions on the map in 
Attachment 1 of the report (March 24, 2014) from the Director of Urban Design.  

Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on April 16, 2014, considered a report (March 24, 2014) from 
the Director, Urban Design, City Planning Division, respecting Authorization to Study the 
Distillery District as a potential Heritage Conservation District.  

Michael McClelland, E.R.A. Architects Inc., addressed the Toronto Preservation Board.       

For City Clerk  

J. Gerrard  

c. Interested Persons  
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